
Village Nurseries  

Important information regarding the re-opening times of our pre-schools 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

After much consideration we have decided not to open our pre-schools in June but wait until 

September 2020.  

The welfare of our staff, children and parents is our most paramount concern, and delaying 

opening will give us an insight into how the virus is spreading once schools open in June.  The 

social distancing and re-organisation of our pre-schools will take time to implement as we await 

further guidance from the government on how this will work in practice in an Early Years Setting. 

In the meantime, our managers will be available to speak to parents on their nursery mobile 

telephones and make appointments for prospective parents to view their pre-schools for a place 

in September.  

May we take this opportunity to thank all our parents for their continued support and wish all our 

families good health.  

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact us on the nursery mobile 

telephones below, or alternatively the office telephone number on 0208 2952494,  or email us 

directly on info@villagenursries.org  

New Eltham nursery - 07810872566 
Red Hill nursery - 07810893965 
Mottingham nursery - 07976552445 
Prince Imperial (Methodist) nursery - 07965656424 
 
We will constantly update or website with any new information.  

With very best wishes, 

Roz and Nigel Parry 

Directors  
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